

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development

Building Inspection Division

Madison Municipal Building, Suite 017 215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. P.O. Box 2984 Madison, Wisconsin 53701-2984 Phone: (608) 266-4551 Fax (608) 266-6377 www.cityofmadison.com

March 31, 2020

TONY TRAPP REMODELING LLC 5610 MEDICAL CIR STE 7 MADISON WI 53719

Dear Mr. Trapp:

Madison Building Inspection is currently only issuing permits for projects defined as essential infrastructure as outlined in Governor Evers Emergency Order #12- SAFER AT HOME ORDER. This order includes a directive that optional or aesthetic construction should be avoided. To comply with this directive, no new permits for occupied home renovations will be issued until this order is no longer in effect or a superseding order is issued.

Permits will continue to be issued for items that that directly impact the safety and habitability of properties, this includes but is not limited to electrical service changes, water heater replacements, furnace replacements, and roof replacements.

Sincerely,

Kyle Bunnow

Housing Inspection Supervisor